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                                                                                                                                                20/22/23 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School Christmas Lunch  

Christmas lunch will take place on 7 December 2023.  
 
Please note: standard and halal Christmas menus are attached to this correspondence. No other lunch 
options will be available on 7 December.   
 
Because Broomhill Primary is having our Christmas lunch a week earlier than most schools (to coincide 
with Christmas Jumper Day), there will not be an option on ParentPay to select a ‘Christmas’ school lunch 
on 7 December. 
 
Instead, every child who wishes a Christmas lunch on 7 December should complete their selection on the 
paper copy of the menu sent home on either 20 or 21 November.  
 
Please discuss the Christmas menu with your child/children and return the completed options sheet to 
class teachers by Thursday 23 November. If your child is currently absent from school, please email the 
headteacher a completed copy of the relevant menu selection.   
 
This information will then be passed on to the Catering Manager to allow sufficient time for food orders to 
be placed.  
 
Meals for children in P1-5 are free. For children in P6-7, not entitled to free school meals, the cost is 
£1.90, via ParentPay  

 
Christmas Jumper Swap Shop 

In advance of Christmas Jumper Day (see details below) we are holding a Jumper Swap Shop.  Families 

are invited to donate any unwanted Christmas jumpers for others to use over the festive period. This 

reduces the need to buy new jumpers, helping both to save money and the planet.  

A Christmas jumper drop off box will be located in the reception foyer 9-9.15am from Friday 24  

November until Friday 1 December.  

On Tuesday 5 December everyone who has donated a jumper will be given a time, if they wish, to visit 

the Swap Shop and pick a jumper from the selection available. We hope to receive enough donations to 

give a jumper to children in need. We hope you will be able to support us with this venture. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

As you may have seen in the event calendar, our school will be supporting Save the Children by taking 
part in their annual Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 7 December 2023 (the same day as our 
Christmas lunch). Children are invited to wear a Christmas Jumper and to make a small cash charity 
donation in class. 
 

Children are also free to wear their jumper to the Christmas fair on Friday 9th December. 
 

 

 

 

 



 


